
 

 
 

 

 
 

22 August 2023 
 
 
 
 

Presidential Election and Teachers’ Day 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The Singapore Government confirmed that the Presidential Election will be held on 
Friday 1 September, which is now designated as a Public Holiday. Therefore the 
school will be closed on this day. 
 
Prior to this date being declared a Public Holiday the school had planned to hold its 
Teachers’ Day celebrations on 1 September. These celebrations will now be held on 
Thursday 31 August 2023. On this day, students should meet in the Sports Hall at 
8:00am for the Celebration Assembly and school dismissal time will be 10:00am. 
 
The HPV vaccination which was scheduled for Thursday 31 August will be 
rescheduled to another date. A separate communication will be made about this 
once the new date has been confirmed. 
 
Please note that the start date for Term 4 will be Monday 18 September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


